Child Safe blurb for website

Child Safe Church at St Margaret’s Eltham (big heading)
St Margaret’s is committed to providing a safe space for all people, especially children, to worship and to connect with God. The safety of children and vulnerable people is the responsibility of us all, especially in the light of the revelations made during the Royal Commission into Institutional Child Abuse.
Parish Council is working at putting into place policies and procedures in line with the requirements of the Victorian Government’s Child Safe Standards, and compliant with the Diocese of Melbourne’s Child Safe Policy and Code of Conduct. We have employed ChildSafe SP3, a subsidiary of Scripture Union, to assist us in implementing the Child Safe Standards in our context, and use their online management tools.

Child Safe Officer/Risk Management Officer (smaller heading)
Mandy Stevens (pic)
Mandy Stevens has been appointed by Parish Council as our Child Safe Officer for 2019. Mandy’s job essentially is to ensure that all parish activities are compliant with Child Safe policies and procedures, and also to act as a central point for any complaints of misconduct against church workers. All complaints will ultimately be forwarded to Kooyoora Ltd, the Diocesan Professional Standards office. 1800 135 246. If a child is in immediate danger, the police should be notified first before any other reporting.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Document and resource centre (same size heading as above)
Below are the documents, policies and procedures that promote a culture of child safety here at St Margaret’s. Check them regularly for updates. We’re currently inviting comment on the Child Safe Policy and Code of Practice (March 2019).
[this is where all those documents I sent through go]
